
Item 6a 
General Manager’s Meeting Summary – July 2017 

 
7/14: Two Rivers Trail Design meeting. I attended this to review the latest design for 
the alignment of the Two Rivers Trail through River Park. The City design team included 
engineers from GEI for geotechnical engineers, CBEC for hydraulics, and Quincy 
Engineering for civil design. The team proposed placing the trail on the waterside toe of 
the levee for most of the reach through River Park. In the section where the waterside 
bench washed away in 1986, the team proposes installing a flat bench and retaining 
wall mid-slope on the waterside slope to place the trail. The team’s proposal appears to 
be the best way to preserve flood control objectives and will have the least impact to 
levee operations and maintenance. 
 
7/14: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. The Board 
met in regular session. The agendized items included the designation of surplus 
equipment, purchase of a new Alamo Ridge Runner remote controlled mower, and 
consideration of the State of California’s Deferred Maintenance Project grant program 
for pipe inspection. 
 
7/24: ARFCD Staff CPR Training. Staff of the District attended this training to refresh 
our certifications for CPR and First Aid. Items of note since the last training is the new 
recommendation to perform CPR compressions at 120 beats per minute instead of 100 
beats and the new emphasis on allowing full chest decompressions for each 
compression stroke. 
 
 


